Interclub International Weekend gains support from celebrities and clubs alike as momentum grows ahead of tickets going on sale. 
The excitement around the innovative Inter-club International Weekend event has continued to build amongst car clubs, with over 20 now pledging their support and attendance. Celebrities from the classic car world are also expressing their support, with the first confirmed appearance being announced for former Bangers and Cash TV personality Sarah Crabtree who will be at the show on Saturday meeting clubs and joining the line-up in the live arena. 

Sarah Crabtree said, 

“Supporting our car clubs is something the Evoke Classics team and I feel very strongly about, after all, they are at the heart of what we do as enthusiasts. So of course, we are very excited to have been asked by the event team to be part of the Inter-club Weekend. They have hit the nail on the head with the concept of working together, for each other. As the website firmly states, we are stronger together!”
The weekend event, based at the Three Counties Showground, Malvern over the weekend of 28-30 June promises to be an action-packed show with entertainment and attractions now being announced that will appeal to historic vehicle enthusiasts and their families alike. 

Features already announced include: 

· Celebrity guests include Sarah Crabtree, Evoke Classics, Bangers & Cash. 
· Specialist traders
· Autojumble
· Crafts and fashion
· Special displays
· Family entertainment
· Camping on-site (optional)
· Bar and mini-beer festival 
· Live music day and night
· Live-action arena – hosted by Wayne Scott
· Special guests
· Concours D’Elegance – with classes for each marque run by their associated club. 
· Show & Shine
· Competitive AutoTest and other driving displays
· Local runs and attractions
· Coach trips to Worcester
More special guests, displays and show attractions are to be announced in the coming weeks. For those seeking the full festival experience, camping is available on-site with a beer tent, entertainment marquee and live music keeping club revellers entertained late into the evening. Alternatively, the area around Worcester and the Malvern Hills has a large number of hotels and B&Bs to suit all budgets.
There are no upfront costs for any participating club, the event is run for the benefit of the attending clubs with their members placed front and centre of the action as the show’s focus. The show is open to any UK-based vehicle club. 
Tickets are being sold online via www.interclubweekend.com with sales allocated to each participating club via a supplied discount code, the MGCC code is MGCC24.
The event will be run on a not-for-profit basis. However, the organising clubs expect it to be possible to pay a commission to the participating clubs on each ticket sold, subject to the level of interest received.
Jann Robinson, Morgan Sports Car Club said, 
“The Morgan Sports Car Club looks forward to taking part in the Inter-club Weekend. We enjoy a good relationship with the other clubs and it will be wonderful to see collections of British Marques together. A fantastic idea thank you for organising the event.”

David Shadbolt, Gay Classic Car Group said,
“The Gay Classic Car Group is looking forward very much to supporting this exciting inter-club venture in June. Our members' cars represent a myriad of marques and we fully understand the effect the current economic climate is having on clubs large and small, single or multi-marque, and on our members themselves in their ongoing quest to keep our motoring history alive. This event will help to unify everyone’s efforts as a fantastic showcase of the wider classic car community.”

Peter Lockley, Standard Motor Club said,

The Standard Motor Club is celebrating its Golden Jubilee Year in 2024 and sees this event as an ideal opportunity to showcase the Standard marque - inextricably linked to Triumph, Ferguson and so much of British motoring history - in the company of many other fine classic car organisations, while retaining and amplifying its own unique identity.
Wayne Scott, Communications Director of the FBHVC said, 
“Clubs spend a lot of time, volunteer resources and money on attending commercial events to create profits for others. Now, it’s time for a collaborative event that is run purely for the benefit of clubs and their members.”
Book online via www.interclubweekend.com. 
